
 

 

 

 

                            HARLAN COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

Harlan County Board of Supervisors held their annual Budget Hearing and hearing 

to set Final Tax Request, Tuesday September 27th, 2022 at 10:00 am at the Harlan 

County Courthouse. Supervisors Chris Schluntz, Max Schultz, Mike Clements, Jeff 

Bash, Ron Imm Tony Gulizia, Cindy Boehler were in attendance. CPA Robert 

Dunaway was also in attendance. Clerk Janet Dietz took all proceedings while the 

convened meeting was open to the public. Clerk posted in advance in (4) public 

places, within Harlan County. Notice of Budget and Agenda was given in advance. 

Chairman Boehler called the meeting to order, announced the open meetings act, 

all stood and recited the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Chairman Boehler opened the 2022-2023 public hearing for the Budget at 10:00 

am. Discussion was held on transfers/disbursements/necessary cash reserve/total 

resources available and hospital bond. At 10:20 am, motion was made by Schluntz, 

2
nd

 by Bash to close the hearing, roll call votes, and all ayes. Motion carried. 

Motion was then made by Clements 2
nd

, by Imm to adjourn the hearing. Roll call 

votes all ayes. Motion carried.  At conclusion of the budget hearing a motion was 

made by Schluntz, 2
nd

 by Bash to Adopt the 2022-2023 Harlan County Budget, 

Resolution 2022-#11.  Roll call votes, all ayes. Motion carried. Chairman Boehler 

opened the Public Hearing to set the 2022-2023 Final Tax Request. Discussion was 

held with the CPA Dunaway. Motion was then made by Clements 2
nd

 by Schluntz 

to set the property tax request, Resolution 2021-#12. Roll call votes, all ayes. 

Motion carried. With no one from the public in attendance, motion was made by 

Bash, 2
nd

 by Clements to adjourn the meeting at 10:40 am. Roll call votes all ayes. 

Motion carried. 

Janet Dietz, Harlan County Clerk   seal                Cindy Boehler, Chairman 


